
From: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
To: gretlplessinger@fdle.state.fl.us
Bcc: REDACTED
Subject: PRR - Donna Lavallee
Date: Mon, 20 Oct 2014 12:15:53 -0400

Gretl:

It was a pleasure speaking with you earlier today.

As a follow-up to our conversation - our (VolusiaExposed.Com) public
record request is for the CJSTC 78 and NSB PD IA report that would have
been filed on an Ofc. Donna Lavallee in 1999 (June-Dec 1999) dealing
with a charge of false statement, as indicated in the below web link. 
http://cops.heraldtribune.com/Officer/Details/32953

Please use our below email address as our point of contact - and advise
us in advance of any costs associated with our PRR.

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

-- 
"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you,
then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi

http://cops.heraldtribune.com/Officer/Details/32953

